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Public Hearing on One- and Six-Year Plan 

Each year, the City of Kearney Public Works Department compiles and submits The One- and 
Six-Year Road Plan to the Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) as required by 
Nebraska State Statute.  The purpose of this plan is to promote orderly development of an 
integrated system of public roads for municipalities and counties. The plan is important 
because it serves as a planning tool for management, it promotes transparency in government, 
and it allows the public an opportunity to provide input.  The One- and Six-Year Road Plan 
allows for flexibility in that the projects generally align with development, yet they are dependent 
on funds available and programmed in each budget year.  

Kearney City Council is accepting input from citizens on the One- and Six-Year Plan. City 
Council encourages citizens with suggestions to attend the City Council meeting on Tuesday, 
September 8, 2020, at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers. A public hearing will be held to 
receive public input.  

 
Your suggestions might inspire new projects or influence existing ones. Either way, you’re 
making a valuable contribution to your community! 

 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 

 

We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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